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17/10/2017  10:41:552017/5311/P OBJMs lisa robins I object to these proposals. This road is in a conservation area and the traditional boundary 

feature is a brick wall built of london stocks. What is being proposed here (and in fact has 

already been built!) is a faux grandiose italian villa type scheme which is completely out of 

keeping with the area and defeats the point of designating a conservation area.

I have lived in this road for 27 years and all houses except this one have been maintained in 

keeping with the tone of the road, the fact that the houses are victorian and with 

consideration to the principles of conservation (even, I shoudl add, houses owned by 

Camden Council).

It this scheme is allowed it makes a mockery of conservation. Imagine what the road woudl 

look like if all the houses create two entrances with ornate railings etc?

I urge the council to stand up to amateur developers such as this who think they can 

effectively do what they want. 

Please refuse this permission and more importantly, insist that the front is reinstated with a 

brick wall and only one entrance.
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